
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Self-Advocacy Coalition Building in AZ Communities 

We currently have a grant opportunity for one contractor to support activities and outreach 
efforts that will lead to coalition building for self-advocates.     

The winning grantee will develop and support coalition building of self-advocates in Arizona 
communities, especially in communities that are unserved or underserved.  All proposed 
activities must show how they lead to building coalitions, community capacity and support for 
self-advocates.  

The grant is available to nonprofits, colleges or universities, and for-profits.  The total amount 
of funding available is $100,000 over a 12-month period.  This is a one-year grant and a 
single award will be made. 

A pre-application conference is scheduled for March 31, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. Arizona Time. 
At this time, we ask interested applicants to call our teleconference line at 1-347-201-7702 
(Access PIN: 171053).  No in-person meeting will be held.  

 

Grant Release: 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

Due Date of Applications: 
May 14, 2020, 3:00 p.m. Arizona Local Time 

Pre-Application Conference: 
March 31 at 10:00 a.m. Arizona Time 

Anticipated Review:  
June 2020 

Amendment (if any) Posted: 
April 1, 2020 

Anticipated Award:  
August 2020 

Letters of Intent Due (not mandatory): 
May 1, 2020 

 

Questions? 
Email: mcrane@azdes.gov 

GRANT OPPORTUNITY: 
SELF-ADVOCACY COALITION  

 
































































